
WESTWIND PAC
COMMUNITY UPDATES

KIDS DANCE

Only 
19

 
tic

kets 
left!

$10early-bird
ends 

Oct. 1st!

PUB NIGHT

SEPTEMBER 27, 2024

Get your tickets today on 
Munch-a-lunch! 

All proceeds support PAC initiatives.

MISS THE PAC MEETING?
Click on the icon for a link to the PAC page
of the school website! Minutes can be
found at the bottom of the page.

Next meeting: 
Monday, October 21 @ 6:30pm via TEAMS

https://westwind.sd38.bc.ca/pac


MUNCH-A-LUNCH

UPCYCLING WW GEAR
Please donate your outgrown, 

gently used spirit wear starting Oct. 1st!

In the spirit of kindness, to the school and to our
planet, the PAC will collect donations & resell items
to families, with all proceeds going back to the PAC
to benefit our kids! Think of this as your wave of
kindness to start the school year off right.

From October 1-11, a donation bin will be in front of the office to collect
your washed spirit wear. Stay tuned for our Upcycled WW Spirt Wear sale! 

WESTWIND PAC
COMMUNITY UPDATES

SEPTEMBER 27, 2024

Can you
volunteer?

Returning
family?
Login
HERE

New to
Westwind?

Register
HERE

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080B49A8AF28ABFE3-51793714-malvolunteer#/
https://munchalunch.com/login
https://munchalunch.com/register

